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November 13th 2018 

 
Dear Parents, Carers and Friends, 
 
With the festive season fast approaching, plans are well under way for all the 
wonderful events that we are organising for the children in school. 
 
As always, we rely on the very generous help and support of our school community 
so any donations of the following items are greatly needed and would be much 
appreciated please. 
 
Christmas Fayre (Dec 7th): 
Stuffed Animals - We are going to be running the adopt an animal stall at the 
Christmas fayre again this year, so please could we have any stuffed animals that are 
in good condition and that you think would enjoying going to a new home. 
& 
Tombola prizes - Smaller items such as bath products, candles etc. are ideal for this, 
so this is a good excuse to clear out any unused gifts that you may have received.  
& 
Chocolate tombola - Small items of chocolate eg. Chocolate coins, novelty shapes etc 
are all great crowd pleasers as well. 
 
Christmas Plays (Dec 18th & 19th) 
Raffle prizes - There will be raffles held at the Christmas plays, so we are asking for 
donations towards these please. If you own a business or know someone who does 
and you think you or they could donate something that little bit different, please 
speak to any of the PTFA committee or let Mrs Hudson know. 
 
Donations gratefully received before Friday 30th November please. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support! 
 

 

 

Your PTFA 

 


